
Invitation

The Centre for Science Education is the 
UK’s largest university team working in 
STEM education. Born in the 1980s, we 
are now celebrating our 25th anniversary 
and looking forward to the next 25 years.

You are cordially invited to our Brunch Reception
at the ASE Annual Conference 2010
at 10.30 am on Thursday 7th January 2010
in Room A14.1 of the Pope Building, University of Nottingham

Come and see us on stand A5/6 
at the ASE Annual Conference at 
the University Of Nottingham 
from Thursday 7th to Saturday 
9th January 2010 

25 years of creativity
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